

## STATE OF NEVADA BOARD OF PODIATRY

Dr. Christine Clark, DPM

Member

Dr. Robert Larson, DPM

Member

Ellen Roberts

Executive Director

Kenny Guinn
Governor
James Oscarson
President
Dr. Ray Roberts, DPM
Vice President
Dr. Tom McMeekin, DPM

Treasurer

P. O. Box 12215 Reno, Nevada 89510-2215 Phone: 775 789-2605 Fax: 775 786-7188

Website: <a href="http://podiatry.state.nv.us">http://podiatry.state.nv.us</a> E-Mail: <a href="nvpodiatry@bop.nv.gov">nvpodiatry@bop.nv.gov</a>

James Oscarson's e-mail: joscarson@bop.nv.gov

October 7, 2006

Mr. Loren J. Malkiewich Director of Legislative Counsel Bureau 401 S. Carson Street Carson City, NV 89701-4747

Dear Mr. Malkiewich:

Please be advised that the Nevada State Board of Podiatry had no disciplinary action for the quarter ending September 30, 2006.

Sincerely,

Ellen Roberts, Executive Director Nevada State Board of Podiatry